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Fullerton India Addresses Malware Incident; Takes Swift Action to 

resume services 

 

Mumbai, April 24, 2023 - Fullerton India Credit Company Limited (Fullerton India) has informed 
relevant stakeholders of a cyber incident. The company identified the issue and chose to 
operate offline as a precautionary measure. 
 
As on the date of this report, the company said that it has commenced resumption of services 

for its customers and has worked with top, global experts to significantly enhance its security 

environment for future expansion.  

The company remains committed to serve customers in Retail, Micro-Small and Medium 

Enterprises and Affordable Housing and will continue to expand its footprint in semi urban and 

rural geographies. 
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